Legal notice

PUBLIC HEARING
NOTICE IS HEREBY
GIVEN that the Zoning
Board of Appeals for the
Town of Mina, New York has
scheduled a public hearing
to consider an application
from CHRISTOPHER
and SARAH JONES
for a SPECIAL USE
PERMIT to construct a
40" X 30’ auxiliary building
on the property at 2407
Shadyside Road, Findley
Lake, on the lot known on
the tax maps of the Town
of Mina as 359.18-1-57,
owned by Christopher
Jones and Sarah A. Jones.
This hearing is to be held at
7:00 PM. on Wednesday,
December 14, 2022 at
the Mina-Findley Lake
Community Center, 2883
North Road, Findley Lake,
NY.

By Order of:
Zoning Board of Appeals
John Shifler, Chairman
Town of Mina, NY

Nov 19, 2022




